
	
  
 
 

November 1, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Jim Lynn, Attorney Examiner 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 12th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 
 
Subject: In re the Complaint of Terrance A. Bilal v. The Cleveland Electric Illuminating 

Co., Case No. 12-2430-EL-CSS 
 
 
Dear Attorney Examiner Lynn: 
 
 As per the settlement conference between Mr. Bilal and the attorneys of The Cleveland 
Electric Illuminating Co. (“CEI”) on October 23, 2012, CEI is working directly with Mr. Bilal to 
resolve the issues in his complaint.  Consequently, I respectfully request that this case be held in 
abeyance until further notice while the parties work toward settlement. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gregory L. Williams 
One of the attorneys for The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Co. 
 
 
cc: Terrence A. Bilal 
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